
Interested in becoming a
Centennial Knight?

We invite all potential students coming from Private
School or Homeschool to sign up for an 8th grade

Visitation Day.

For more information please fill out our interest form:
Rising Ninth Graders – Centennial High School Counseling

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mycentennialcounseling.com%2Facademics-2%2Frising-ninth-graders%2F&data=05%7C02%7Critchieg%40fultonschools.org%7C79db2570dbe84a109e5608dd20498c40%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C0%7C0%7C638702222434698061%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=P0EBUDPOUv1HxyCYLYM7nL48z4%2F1elJWw5kyy8pMcGo%3D&reserved=0

